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Douglas E. Miller, Pharm.D.

Vice President & Chief of Pharmacy
Internal Box: 26041

Telephone: 404-616-3526

FAX: 404-616-6070

February 5, 2007

Melissa Musotto

Office of Strategic Operations and Regulatory Affairs
Division of Regulations Development--A

Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services

Room C4-26-05

7500 Security Boulevard

Baltimore, MD 21244-1850

Re: Comments to the Paperwork Reduction Act

Dear Ms. Musotto:

It is unnecessary to subject hospitals and their outpatient clinics (and departments) to
the paperwork and administrative burdens associated with the proposed NDC data submission
requirement. The purpose of the proposed data submission is to enable State Medicaid
agencies to collect rebates on drugs that are “physician administered” within the meaning of
Section 1927(a)(7) of the Social Security Act, as amended by Section 6002 of the DRA.

statutory rebate payment
obligations do not extend to these drugs in the first place. In addition, we have been made
aware that the State of Georgia currently does not have the computer systems in place to
perform the crosswalk. ‘
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